
Town of Caroga
Planning Board
PO Box 328
Carogal,akcNY 12032
March 28, 2019

'lir thc Planning Board: re: Parccl SllL#83.-l-7.11

I am *riting in support of the application of l,ester I,. Walkcr Jr, and Kimbcrly M.
Walkcr-Daily for thc proposcd usc ol'the properly located at 3124 State Highway 29A.
i am a long time property owner in the town and also own a business known as the Nick
Stoncr lnn. 'l'hc town of Caroga is in nced of oommercial activities uot only to add to the
tax base, but to bring peoplc to the area. With our lakcs and opcn spaccs I fccl strongly
that we should do whatever we can to encouragc tourism and provide activitics for ow
local residcnts. We arc all aware that tlre summer season goes too quickly. I hopc that thc
town will approve the project proposed for Route 29 A and that this will cncouragc morc
businesses to locate in the Caroga arca.

'I'hank you for your considcration

Douglas and l.aurel Holly
Caroga Lake NY 12032

CC: James McMartin long ( Deputy Supervisor and Town IJoard Mcmbcr)
Linda Gilbcrt ( Town Clerk)


